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Supporting everyone to be kind, confident and curious 

Attendance Ted 
 

Congratulations to Wrens who 

had the highest  

attendance last week. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 

 25th April 2025 

Happy Birthday To …    
 
 

 

Isla (Wrens)        Natalia (Puffins)  

Skylar (Wrens)    Reggie (Wrens) 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Tuesday 29th April Forest School Year 4 
group 

Wednesday 30th April Year 6 Pizza Express 
trip 

Monday 5th May Bank holiday school closed 

Tuesday 6th May Year 5/6 Netball Competi-
tion, Forest School Year 4 group 

Wednesday 7th May Year 5 Secondary Ad-
mission meeting for parents 2:45pm in school, 
Parent drop-in 3:15-3:45pm, Online Safety 
Parent Webinar 4-4:45pm (joining details will 
be emailed) 

Friday 9th May Parent Celebration Assembly 
approx. 9:15-9:45, Parent Forum 9:45-10:15 
Consultation about the school’s Behaviour Poli-
cy—all parents welcome 

Monday 12th May Year 6 SATS week 

Tuesday 13th May Forest School Year 4 
group 

Friday 16th May Year 6 swimming at Dover  

Wednesday 21st May Production 6pm 

Thursday 22nd May Production 6pm 

Friday 23rd May Year 6 swimming at Dover, 
Production to the school, end of term  

Monday 2nd June INSET  

Tuesday 3rd June INSET  

Wednesday 4th June Children back to school  

                           

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
This Week’s Awards     

Writer of the Week 

Jack (Eagles) 

Reader of the Week 

Ziggy (Owls) 

Mathematician of the Week 

Louie (Puffins) 

Creative Artist of the Week 

Rosie (Hawks) 

Scientist of the Week 

Jenson (Robins) 

Citizen of the Week 

Oliver M (Robins) for donating toys to a family 
after they had a house fire  

Welcome back to Term 5! 
We are thrilled to welcome the children back 
to school, and it’s clear they have returned 
feeling rested and raring to go! The sunshine 

has certainly brought 
out their adventurous 
spirit, and they have 
made the most of their 
time outdoors. From 
imaginative construc-
tion with crates to en-
joying running, hand-
stands, and exciting tag 
games, it has been won-
derful to see their ener-

gy and enthusiasm. 

Jays class had the fantastic opportunity to be 
the first to use the swimming pool this term. 
The children displayed excellent water confi-
dence, and it was a joy to witness their 
enjoyment. 

Although this term is relatively short, we 
have a plethora of exciting events on the 
horizon. We are looking forward to 
school trips, forest school sessions, swim-

ming, author 
visits and of course, the much-
anticipated school production of 
"Joseph." These activities promise to 
enrich our pupils’ experiences and pro-
vide ample opportunities for learning and 
enjoyment. 


